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Please vote no on house bill 5301.  This isn’t about housing rights, it about the abuse 

of public spaces for the public due to mental illness and addictions.  The public 

doesn’t have the right to set up camp in any public property.  Zoning and planning are 

key and this is just opening up to expanding the policies that have called Portland to 

the rest of the state.   


